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I am the business owner of the property at 1 Sherman Terrace and 1901 Sherman Ave. There is a bus
stop in front of our building that serves the neighborhood. I am incredibly frustrated that the city has
considered removing or reducing this bus stop. This bus stop is used by elderly, limited mobility
residents of the neighborhood to access grocery stores and medical care. A cities primary responsibility
in providing public transportation is to serve the population most in need, not the ones most
convenient for others. Cutting public transportation while simultaneously raising rates for just about
everyone for every other service is ludicrous. The mayor is proposing pay increases for all city workers.
Isn’t it about time we looked at how to operate more efficiently without cutting such a critical service
to such an important population.
 
I expect everyone making these decisions to consider, if your mother, grandfather, sister, or otherwise
was the one living in this location and had no other family members around or means of
transportation, would you vote to reduce or eliminate this stop?
 
Be the voice of reason for those who cannot advocate for themselves.
 
Sincerely,
 

Rachel Bauer
Agency Development Leader
o: 608.852.9936
c: 608.469.1512
rachel.bauer@american-national.com
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